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Subject: Communication from Chief Howell requesting to appear in front of the Public Works &
Services Committee to discuss the removal of the planters on the 18th Street Mall. (Res No. 0327-
16)

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 09-13-16: Recommend the
cluster of three planters adjacent to the COP House at 1750 Mead Street be removed.

Fiscal Note:  N/A
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